Hello,
| would like it to be known that | am in favor off HB297 passing and do not want SB825. This is a move to

strengthen our democracy and | want to urge the Oregon Legislators to make this change. The president
should be elected by all the people with each of our votes counting equally.

Thank you,

Julia Hannegan

6833 SE Pine Ct.

Portland, Or. 97215

Sent from my iPhone



